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Registration closes January 14, 2013.  
To register, please contact:
Gina Staropoli, Orange County Great Park
949-724-6593 or gstaropoli@ocgp.org
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For more information, visit
ocgp.org/visit/reporting

FREE

Reporting Live from the Great Park is a 
standards-based, STEAM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Arts and Math)-focused program 
for first graders using “disguised learning” to 
build knowledge of scientific investigation, 
physical science, geography, earth science, 
technology, language and visual arts.  

Students ride the Great Park Balloon and tour the Farm + Food Lab, conducting fieldwork 
and experiments, then articulate what they learn by recording a news report at the 
OCGP-TV Studio in the Tierra Verde Industries Learning Center. Garden instruction is 
conducted by the University of California Cooperative Extension Master Gardeners.

Space is limited and will fill quickly – register today.


